
3GPP TSG CN Plenary Meeting #25  NP-040422 
8nd - 10th September 2004. Palm Springs, CA, USA 

 

Title: Proposed Response to SSG on Review of Q.TRMMR 

Work Item: - 

 

Source: CN 

To: SA 

Cc:  

 

Contact Person:  
Name: CN Chair: Stephen Hayes 
Tel. Number: +1 469 360 8500 
E-mail Address: stephen.hayes@ericsson.com 

 
 
1. Discussion 

SSG has requested TSG-CN and TSG-SA to review the proposed ITU-T Technical Report on mobility management 
(Q.TRMMR).  However due to its late arrival, there was not time to develop a consensus position within CN.   Presumably, 
this situation will also occur within TSG-SA.  CN therefore recommends that a LS be sent to SSG indicating that CN and 
SA have requested the 3GPP individual member companies to analyse the document and take any comments directly into 
SSG. 
 
Proposed text of LS follows: 
TSG-SA thanks SSG for the opportunity to review Q.TRMMR.  However due to its late arrival at the 3GPP plenaries there 
was insufficient time to develop a consensus position within 3GPP.  3GPP TSG-CN and TSG-SA have therefore requested 
that the 3GPP individual member companies analyse the document and provide any comments directly into SSG. 
 
2. Actions: 

To TSG-SA 

ACTION:  If agreeable, send a LS to SSG indicating that the above mechanism will be used to provide comments to 
Q.TRMMR. 

 

3. Dates of Next TSG-CN Meetings:    

CN#26 8th-10th Dec, 2004 Athens, Greece 

CN#27 9th-11th March, 2005 Tokyo, Japan 
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